
Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
For the Demolition of the Flint Center, Utilities, and Associated Work Project 

In accordance with the California Environmental Quality Act, the Foothill-De Anza Community College District (FHDA) 
has conducted an Initial Study for the Demolition of the Flint Center, Utilities, and Associated Work Project and finds 
that the project will not have a significant adverse effect on the environment with implementation of mitigation 
measures. Therefore, FHDA provides this Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration for the proposed 
project. 

Project Description: The proposed project involves demolition of the Flint Event Center and site stabilization to ensure 
appropriate drainage and erosion control.  

Project Location: De Anza College is located at 21250 Stevens Creek Boulevard, Cupertino, CA, 95014. The Flint 
Center is located in the northwestern portion of the campus, approximately 400 feet south of Stevens Creek Boulevard 
and approximately 850 feet east of State Route 85. Access to the Flint Center is provided by the campus’s northwest 
entrance at the intersection of Stevens Creek Boulevard and Mary Drive.  

Comments on the Initial Study and Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration:  FHDA requests written comments 
on the Initial Study and Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration during the public review period which begins on 
November 28, 2023 and ends on January 2, 2024. All comments must be received no later than 5:00 pm on January 2, 
2024.  Please direct your comments to Roseanne Sciacchitano, Director, Capital Construction Program at 12345 El 
Monte Road, Los Altos Hills, California 94022, or via email at sciacchitanoroseanne@fhda.edu. 

Availability of Documents:  The Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration is available for public review on FHDA’s 
website: https://bonds.fhda.edu/program-documents/ 

For more information regarding this project, please contact Roseanne Sciacchitano at the email address listed above. 


